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Ref.: SCBD/OES/CPP/87743 6 November 2018 

 

NOTIFICATION 

Budget document for COP-14 

 

Dear Madam/Sir, 

I wish to inform you that the document “Proposed budget for the programme of work of the 

Convention on Biological Diversity, the Cartagena Protocol on Biosafety and the Nagoya Protocol on 

Access and Benefit-sharing for the biennium 2019-2020” is now available, in English, on the website1 for 

the fourteenth meeting of the Conference of the Parties to the Convention on Biological Diversity and will 

be available in other languages shortly.  

The document is also posted on the websites for the ninth meeting of the Conference of the Parties 

serving as the meeting of the Parties to the Cartagena Protocol on Biosafety and the third meeting of the 

Conference of the Parties serving as the meeting of the Parties to the Nagoya Protocol on Access and 

Benefit-sharing. 

This completes the posting of pre-session documents for these meetings. 

I would like to convey our sincere apologies for the delay in the finalization and posting of this 

document. 

Please accept, Madam/Sir, the assurances of my highest consideration.   

 

 

 Cristiana Paşca Palmer, PhD 

 Executive Secretary 

 

 

                                                 
1 https://www.cbd.int/conferences/2018/cop-14/documents 
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